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QUESTION ON NOTICE 
Ms Stephanie Johnston will ask the following Question on Notice: 

‘Noting today’s (May 1) article in InDaily which refers to funding cuts of $172,000 to Park Lands services, what are 
the implications, if any, for APLA’s World Heritage listing work and other Park Lands projects?’ 

The Lord Mayor will provide a reply at the meeting, the reply and question will be included in the Minutes of the 
meeting. 
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